
  
 
 

CORPORATION OF THE TOWN OF LAURENTIAN HILLS 

COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE FOR PLANNING 

 

Tuesday 2 September, 2014 at 7:05 p.m. 

 

1. CALL TO ORDER - The Committee of the Whole for Planning met on Tuesday 2 September, 

 2014 in Council Chambers at 7:05 p.m. 

 

Attendance: 

Chairman:    Councillor Brenda Blimkie    

      

 Members:    Deputy Mayor Anne Giardini  

      Councillor Bruce Boucher 

       

Also Present: 

Chief Administrative Officer/Clerk Sherry Batten 

Treasurer/Deputy Clerk   Tammy Forbes 

 

Absent: 

Mayor      Richard Rabishaw  

Chief Building Official   Gordon Rollins 

Councillor     John Hoyle 

 

2. DECLARATION OF PECUNIARY INTEREST - None 

 

3. DELEGATIONS AND PRESENTATIONS - None 

 

4. NEW BUSINESS - None 

 

5. ECONOMIC DEVELOPMENT - None 

 

6. CORRESPONDENCE  

 

(a) Correspondence from Mary-Kay Jones and Kevin Dupuis deferred from the August 5
th
 Committee 

 meeting, requesting permission from the Town to construct a road on the 66 foot shoreline road 

 allowance owned by the Town along Corry Lake was reviewed and discussed.  

 

The Committee recommended that the request to build a road on the shoreline road allowance be 

declined and that a formal resolution declining the request be done at the next Council meeting. 

 

 The property owners were advised that if they choose to build a road on their property extending 

 an existing road a Site Plan Control Agreement would be required.  

 

7. LATE CORRESPONDENCE - None 

 

8. CLOSED SESSION - None 

 

9. ADJOURNMENT - The meeting adjourned at 7:12 p.m. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

            

    Brenda Blimkie     Clerk 

    Chairman           


